
Y2 PSHE NEWSLETTER
Welcome to the Y2 Spring 1 edition of the PSHE newsletter. You will find lots of information about your child’s learning.

In PSHE this half term we will be learning about: Keeping Myself Safe

MALTBYLEARNINGTRUST

I understand that it's not 

always right to keep secrets.

I know how to ask for help and people who can help .

I know how to make a call to the emergency services.

I know how to keep 
safe online.


